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I am communicating with you to say that I strongly oppose this bill that would allow 

prisoners to vote from prison.  The right to vote is a right they gave up when they 

committed, and were convicted, of a crime.  Criminals should not be voting to decide 

the direction of our state and for law-abiding citizens.  I strongly urge you to vote "No" 

on this bill. 


